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DIRECTIONS

Place baits in locations where rats, mice and other small rodents
feed, water, and/or travel.  Bait placement should be made in
covered bait stations along walls in corners and concealed
locations, where rats and mice can feed unobserved are desirable. 
Contaminated or spoiled baits should be replaced promptly. 
PROTECT BAIT AGAINST ACCESS OF CHILDREN, PETS, LIVE STOCK AND
WILDLIFE.

FOR MICE

Each station should contain at least 25 grams to 100 grams of
bait.  Maintain an uninterrupted supply of bait in stations which



should be placed every 2 to 3 metres for at least 15 days.

FOR RATS

Each station should contain at least 100 grams to 200 grams of
bait.  Maintain a constant supply of bait at stations which
should be placed every 2 to 4 metres for at least 10 days.

PRECAUTION

This bait contains Chlorophacinone which if taken accidently by
humans, domestic animals or pets, may reduce clotting time of the
blood and hemorrhage may result.

FIRST AID

In case of accidental indigestion give a tablespoon of salt in
warm water, and repeat until vomits is clear.  CALL A PHYSICIAN
immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

When a human has been known to have accidentally taken
Chlorophacinone baits, blood transfusions combined with
intravenous injections and oral doses of Vitamin K1 are indicated
as in cases of hemorrhage caused by overdoses of Dicumarol.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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